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Myths and Legends

Mr Smith’s class will start swimming
Our timetable has changed (see overleaf)! It would be very helpful for all children to keep a PE kit in school all week as lessons will now run on a rotation.
Spelling groups
We will be sending each child a copy of their spelling lists for the whole half term in the next spelling lesson. We hope you will find this helpful. 
This term the Year 3\4 team will be learning about ‘myths and legends’ from the past. We look forward to learning:
· Different myths and legends
· Where myths and legends come from
· How to write our own myths and legends.
· How to use different art forms to recreate characters, stories and objects from the past
We are especially excited about:
Working with experts! The Jorvik Centre will be sending a Viking storyteller and an artist to school to help us understand more about Viking sagas. We will be creating artwork which is to be displayed during the Viking Festival in half term.
Dates for the diary:
17th Jan – Mr Mann’s class start swimming lessons
20th Jan & 3rd Feb – ‘Jorvik’ visitors in school
20th Jan – Choir’s ‘sing up’ concert at Sheffield
10th Feb – Whole School Art Day (Myths/Legends)






Our mental maths focus this half term will be: 
Y3 To add and subtract 1, 2 or 3-digit numbers to/from 3-digit numbers e.g. 135 + 47 = 
Y4 To divide smaller numbers by 10 and 100. Understand decimal numbers e.g. 23 ÷ 100 = 
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